
REQUEST FOR EXPEDITED PROCESSING 

 

The applicant respectfully requests expedited processing of this application.   

The applicant has filed this application in accordance with Footnote 76 of the Letter from 
James D. Bradshaw, Senior Deputy Chief, Audio Division, dated March 11, 2024.  As 
demonstrated in the materials provided herein, the proposed facilities will not cause 
interference at the referenced listening locations.   

Expeditious grant of this application will permit continuation of the station’s unique 
programming service while arrangements are made for more permanent measures.   

 

 

  

      


